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Federal Signal’s Serial Interface Module has been re-designed.

For many years, Federal Signal has shipped lightbars and ILS Systems with a Serial Interface Module.  This module 
enables the lightbar or ILS System to connect to a traditionally-wired siren or controller.

Federal Signal is pleased to announce that our Serial Interface Module has been re-designed. The module now 
incorporates a black, plastic housing.  The new housing replaces the stamped metal housing used in the previous 
design. Additionally, with the old design module, these were certain circumstances that required the installer to open 
up the module. With the new design, all programming features are externally-accessible, and there is no need to ever 
open the module or access it internally. 

For more information, please contact your local Federal Signal sales representative, visit our website  
at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-682-8022.

Timing

Federal Signal is implementing the new-design Serial Interface Module as a “running change” in our production 
schedule.  The new design module will begin shipping with customer orders sometime during mid-December 2014, 
approximately the week of 12/15/2014




